PGSC

Psychology Graduate Student Council

COMMUNITY REPORT

Thursday, March 23

e Sharing of PGSC Community
Check-In Survey results

e PGSC future directions

e Forum for discussion & input

This will be a hybrid event with the option to join in-
person or over Zoom. All psychology graduate
students are encouraged to attend!

For more information see PsycGrads email or
contact us at:

pgsc.uvic@gmail.com



